
 
 

 
January 14, 2013 

 

Ellen Satlof 
Youth Sports Safety Alliance 

 

Dear Ms. Satlof: 
  

The United States Tennis Association (USTA) has reviewed and supports to Youth Sports Safety 
Alliance’s Call to Action and permit the linking to our website,  www.usta.com/thebigserve  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my colleague, April Croft, at 
croft@usta.com. 
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
 
Barry Ford 
Director, Public Affairs & Advocacy 

http://www.usta.com/thebigserve

